May 4, 2018

Message to our valued partners,

On behalf of Conrad Koh Samui, we are delighted to inform that we are currently in the process of
building our resort’s private pier as part of our continued commitment to enhance our resort and service
excellence for our guests.

During the construction, work will commence on May 5, 2018 for approximately 3 weeks which may result
in some noise disturbance between 08:00 and 18:00 daily.

Conrad Koh Samui continually strives to be the best resort on the island, and we appreciate your
continued support during this time and through the construction. We apologize for any inconveniences
and thank you for your kind understanding.

Should you have any comments or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us at your earliest
convenience as we would like to assure you our utmost effort in minimizing guest impact during this time.

Sincerely yours,

Kanokwan Tadsananchalee
Sales Manager



